MOORSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY NEWSLETTER



Dear Parents and friends,

This week we have had an adventure to Tropical World for Key Stage 1, parent consultations for most classes, a brilliant disco, poetry performances and today... a CSI Maths investigation! It certainly has been a busy one!



The Friends of School are really pleased to share that the disco raised £496.72! We would like to say a HUGE thank you to Morrisons for donating squash and crisps and to the staff and parents who also supported the event! Thank you to the FOMS for all their organisation!

Next week... it's the SPONSORED BUNNY BOUNCE! The children will be doing their bounce on Thursday 7th April. Please send sponsor money into school by Friday 29th April. The two winners from each class will receive a tasty prize!!

Thank you to those of you who attended parent consultations this week. We hope you enjoyed looking at your child(ren)'s work and chatting to their teacher. Also, I would like to thank those of you who have been very understanding when we have needed to reschedule appointments due to staff absences. We are hoping that all meetings will be rearranged to take place by the end of next week. We will also send your child's report for this term, with the information about their progress shared within their consultation meetings, via email/post in due course.

I am extremely proud to share that one of our children has won the Queen's birthday card design competition! 8 other schools in Ripon entered the competition but the card that will be sent from the City of Ripon to Her Majesty the Queen has been designed by Edward Blythe in Year 3. This is a fantastic achievement- well done to him! We are currently planning our Jubilee celebrations as a school and look forward to sharing them!

Attendance

Our whole school attendance has been 92.07% this week with the winning class being Reception with 99.07%! Well done to them. There are some bugs and germs going around at the moment as well as a couple of Covid cases so please do reinforce the importance of hand hygiene to try and prevent the spread of illness.

Staff car park and dogs on site

Unless you require disabled access to school and have permission from us, please do not use our staff car park for drop offs and pick-ups. It is not safe to do so due to the volume of (small) pedestrians at these times. We would like to remind you that our school site is also a dog-free zone whilst there are children on the premises. This is to maintain the safety of our staff, parents and children. Thank you.

With one week left until the end of term, we do have some very tired children in school, who will be deserving of their holidays when they arrive. Lots of sleep and rest will really help them to keep going until the end of term!! I hope that you all have a restful weekend and look forward to seeing everyone next week.

With very best wishes,

Mrs Rowett

Headteacher

Diary Dates:

! THERE ARE NO CLUBS NEXT WEEK!

Please see our Spring Theme Day Plan at: https://www.moorsideschools.org.uk/enrichment/

Thursday 7 th April 2022	Sponsored (Bunny) Bounce
Friday 8 th April 2022	Break-up for the Easter Holidays
Monday 25 th April 2022	School Re-Opens
Monday 2 nd May 2022	May Day Bank Holiday